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PUBLIC NOTICE

APPLICATION PROCESS FOR ALL PETROLEUM LICENCES REMAINS CLOSED FOR
SEPTEMBER-OCTOBER 2024

The Ministry of Mines and Energy (MME) wishes to inform the public that the new
application process for the different licences within its mandate will open from 1
September 2024 and close on 31 October 2024, excluding all petroleum licences
which are the Petroleum Reconnaissance Llicence (PRL), Petroleum Expolaration
Licence (PEL) and Petroleum Production Licence (PPL) which remain closed.

Applicants who wish to apply for the abovementioned licences may do so during the
next licencing application window period commencing 1 November 2024 to 31
December 2024.

Kindly note that licences that are currently under moratorium remain so, until such a
time the moratorium is lifted.

All information related to licences applications, standard operating procedures, are
accessible on the Ministry's website at www.mme.gov.na.
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Contact: Isabella Chirchir
Mining Commissioner
Tel: +264 61 284 8251
Email: Isabella.Chirchir@mme.gov.na

Maggy Shino

Petroleum Commissioner

Tel: +264 61 284 8202

Email: Maggy.Shino@mme.gov.na

All official correspondence must be addressed to the Executive Director.



